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ERRATUM 
 

The Special Investigating Unit (SIU) would like to make the following changes 

to the Appointment of Service provider for the provision of SIU office 

accommodation in Nelspruit. 

 

• The noncompulsory briefing session date has now been changed from the 

12 October 2022 at 11:00 AM to 18 October 2022 at 11:00 AM 

• The closing date has also been changed from 21 October 2022 at 11:00 

AM to 28 October 2022 at 11:00 AM  

For more information please contact Mrs. Ndivhuwo Mbedzi on 012 843 

8550 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


